Lyndeborough Conservation Commission Minutes

April 12, 2018

In Attendance: Sharon Akers, Kris Henry, Kurt Berna, Mike Decubellis
Absent: Theresa Berna, Greg Kreider

Budget as of 02/28/2018: $6,620.68

Woodmont

The property owners attended the meeting to discuss options for preserving Lot 22-1 (36.45 acres) and
Lot 19 (57 acres), the second property has some waterfront on purgatory brook. The last campaign to
raise funds and awareness was not successful and they were investigating other options. The Con Com
agreed to investigate what may have gone wrong on the first attempt and to also contact the PLC
(Piscataquog Land Conservancy) to make them aware that the owners are interested in preserving this
property.

New conservation possibility

A town resident contacted the commission and asked about options to conserve their property (58
acres) which is adjacent to the town forest. Sharon and Mike met with the resident and walked the
property. They invited all of the Con Com members to walk the property individually or together.

Purgatory Falls

Kurt sent Officer Hervieux an email describing the area where the encampment was located near the
lower falls and will return to see if it is still there after winter.

Adjourned 8:20



